
T R A N S L A T I O N 

 

 
 
 

January 8, 2010  
Circular No. 001-2010 
 
 
 
Mr. (Mrs.) 
General Manager  
 

 
                 Ref. Checks stolen from the Coordinadora Nacional de 

Representantes de Corregimiento (CONARE) 
 
 
Dear General Manager:  
 
Hereby, we would like to inform you that the COORDINADORA NACIONAL DE 
REPRESENTANTES DE CORREGIMIENTO (CONARE) sent to this Superintendency 
a note in which they informed us that an important number of checks were stolen from 
them.  
 
In virtue of the above mentioned the COORDINADORA NACIONAL DE 
REPRESENTANTES DE CORREGIMIENTO (CONARE) requests that in case of 
receiving their checks for deposit or change inform to the National Police or 
Directorate of Judicial Investigation (Dirección de Investigación Judicial – DIJ) before 
which they already made the corresponding denounce.  
 
Mr. Manager, we will highly appreciate to inform all your personnel of these 
instructions. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

Alberto Diamond R.  
Superintendent  
 
/afo  
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